Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Software licensing review
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

If you have been the subject of a ‘software license review’ or software audit

· In 2015-2018

· by Oracle, SAP, IBM or Microsoft
Answer: No, we have not been the subject of a ‘software license review’ or software audit.
did they use any of:

· EY (Ernst & Young)

· KPMG, 

· Deloitte or

· PriceWaterhouseCoopers 

to carry out such review or audit and if so which
N/A 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

